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LANDAU FORTE ACADEMY MOORHEAD  
NEWSLETTER 

 
18 November 2014 

 
ANTI – BULLYING WEEK 
This week is Anti–Bullying week and the children will be taking part 
in activities in class. As you are aware online safety is a major 
concern and we take cyber bullying and e safety extremely seriously. 
It is recommended that you discuss these issues with your children 
at home. The following websites provide information and advice. 
www.saferinternet.org.uk    www.ceop.police.uk 
www.thinkuknowhow.co.uk    www.nspcc.org.uk  
 

LIVEWELL 
Landau Forte Academy Moorhead is proud to be a  Livewell Academy. 

This is a programme that encourages families to eat healthily and 
keep fit. Our 2 Livewell representatives, Sean and Cara, will be in 

the Academy every Wednesday and are available should you wish to 
discuss the programme. Our coffee morning on the Wednesday at 

9am is a good opportunity to find out more and meet the 2 
representatives. 

 
STAFF CHANGES 
A huge congratulation to Mrs Puszczynska who has secured a 
promotion as Head at Eggington Primary School from 1 January, she 
will be fantastic!  
We are also pleased to announce that Mr Trimbee has joined the 
Senior Leadership Team as Assistant Principal. We are sure you will 
join with us in wishing them both well in their new roles. 
Mrs Forte will be returning to Landau Forte Academy Moorhead in 
January, we look forward to welcoming her back. 
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DERBY LIONS CHRISTMAS APPEAL 
Once again we will be supporting this worthy cause for those in need 
which is being supported by Derby’s Mayor.  If you are able to send 
in either a tin of food, packet of non-perishable food or drink into 
the Academy by Friday, 28 November.  These will then be 
distributed between the Padley Group and Jericho House.   
 

SAMARITAN’S PURSE – SHOEBOXES 
Many thanks to all parents and friends of Boulton 

St Marys who donated a Shoebox the total amount 
received were 102!!  A wonderful achievement. 

 
POPPY APPEAL 
Thank you to everyone who bought one of these.  We will 
let you know how much we raised as soon as we hear. 
  

ACADEMY PHOTOGRAPHS  
These have all been sent out to parents for ordering.  Please note 

the last date orders can be received at the Academy is: Thursday, 
20 November, after this date late orders will only be processed if 

the £4 surcharge is included.  
 
ACADEMY CHRISTMAS DINNER 

This is to be held on Wednesday, 10 December, 
unfortunately it is too late now to book a dinner for 
any children who are sandwiches.  They will however 

still enjoy the fun in the hall along with the other children.   
 
CLASS ASSEMBLIES 
Parents are welcome to come to our class assemblies which will take 
place this term.  They will begin around 9am and last approximately 
15 minutes.  Refreshments will be served.  Grandparents and siblings 
are welcome.  The dates for this term are: 
Tuesday 9 December Flamingoes (please note change of 

date!) 
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ACADEMY COUNCIL NEWS! 
There were some wonderful 

‘Superhero’ costumes on 
Friday, 14 November, we raised an amazing: 

£351.65.  Well done everyone!! 
 

PTFA 
Next event: Non-Uniform Day, Friday, 28 November, children 
may come to the Academy dressed in their own clothes for a 
donation of a chocolate bar or a packet of sweets which will be used 
at the Christmas Fayre. 
Forthcoming Events:  
Table Top Sale – Friday, 5 December (please note change of 
date): due to the lack of sales of tables this event has now been 
moved to the Christmas Fayre.  If you have already booked a table 
and you cannot make this date please see Mrs Jennens for a refund.  
Tables are £5 each, forms are now available from the Office. 
Christmas Fayre – Friday, 5 December, 3:30pm-5:00pm. 
 
Next PTFA Meeting: Thursday, 15 January, 3:30pm in Wrens all 

welcome to attend. 
 

ACADEMY DINNERS 
Can parents please be reminded to send payment in an 

envelope with your child’s name & class clearly written on.   
If you are unable to pay for your child’s dinner on a Monday morning 

please make sure you send them with sandwiches and let  
Mrs Moseley in the office know.   

Cost of an Academy meal: £1.80 a day - £9.00 a week.  If paying by 
cheque please make it payable to ‘Landau Forte College’. 

Please remember if you wish to change your child from dinners 
to sandwiches Mrs Moseley requires 2 WEEKS NOTICE in writing 

– thank you. 
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If you think your child/ren may be entitled to free meals please 

collect a form from the Academy office.  Even if your child is in the 
Infants and having the Universal Free School Meals, the Academy 
receives extra funding for children who claim free meals.  If you 

have any questions regarding filling out the form please do not 
hesitate to ask at the office. 

 
PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 
07-11-14 Flamingoes Charly Webster For superb effort and 

perseverance in maths, well 
done! 

14-11-14 Kingfishers Abel Ondaye For fantastic Read, Write, Inc 
work.  Well done! 

 
ASHLEY STEWART CUP 
This is awarded to children who have shown good manners, a caring 
attitude and are a considerate member of the class: 
Congratulations to: 
07-11-14 Blackbirds Gracie Lucas For consistently showing 

outstanding behaviour and 
enthusiasm and perseverance with 
everything she does. 

14-11-14 Sparrows Emily Cooper For outstanding behaviour in and 
out of class.  Emily always works 
hard and tries her best in 
everything she does.  A good role 
model for all. 
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WRITING CUP 
This is awarded to children who have made consistent improvement 
in an area of their writing: 
Congratulations to:  
07-11-14 Blackbirds Anri Burmeisters For producing outstanding 

writing using a range of 
vocabulary and sentence types. 

14-11-14 Sparrows Bethany Page For always transferring her 
new skills into all her writing.  
Bethany always listens when 
new skills are being taught and 
therefore her writing is 
developing.  Well done Bethany. 

 
MATHS AWARD 
This is awarded to children who have shown exceptional 
mathematical thinking and reasoning: 
Congratulations to:  
07-11-14 Blackbirds Marlon Ward For making huge progress in his 

Numeracy because of his 
concentration and perseverance. 

14-11-14 Sparrows Freyja Grundy For always having a go… she 
always works out correct answers 
using her mathematical 
knowledge.  Well done Freyja!! 

 
S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead  

WWW.LFADM.ORG.UK 
 

 
 
 

 

HOLIDAYS 
Reminder we break up for the end of Term 2 on Friday,  

19 December at 3:15pm and return to the Academy for Term 3 on 
Monday, 5 January at 8:50am. 


